

JRL/JSS

5 January 2018

## Dear Parents/Carers

On Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> January, we host the third of our sessions with Positively MAD to support students in developing skills and habits that prepare them for their GCSEs. This session is called Super Speed Study Skills and is aimed at Year 9 and some targeted Year 10 and 11 students.

This session offers students a range of study skills that will significantly increase their rate of learning and their ability levels. The lessons learnt can be applied to all subjects in preparation for GCSE exams.

Students will take part in the session during the school day. We are delighted to be able to offer parents the chance to attend a workshop from 5 – 6pm on the same day too. All parents are welcome to attend however the session will be particularly useful for parents of Year 9, 10 and 11 students.

The parents' workshop will be hosted on the Shakespeare campus.

If you would like to attend the parent workshop, or would like any further details, please email me at <a href="mailto:jonathan.russell@crestwood.hants.sch.uk">jonathan.russell@crestwood.hants.sch.uk</a>.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Russell

Assistant Headteacher